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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Thank you for you continued support and understanding given recent covid cases.  
There are currently 3 confirmed cases of Covid-19 and a further 5 cases awaiting PCR 
results. There are many other illnesses affecting many children in the school. On Tuesday 
14th December there were only 55% of children in school.  
Our primary aims are to ensure the health and wellbeing of our children and to be able to 
enter the Christmas holidays as safely as possible.  
Protective measures in place are (additional measure in red): 

• Enhanced vigilance for symptoms of Covid-19 

• Enhanced hand washing for children and adults 

• Hand sanitisation points 

• Enhanced cleaning regimes including cleaning of high touch surfaces such as door 

handles.  

• Daily LFT testing for adults on site 

• Face coverings are mandatory in communal areas (unless exempt) 

• Parents/Carers are asked to wear face coverings when on the playground to collect 

children (unless exempt) 

• Enhanced ventilation within school 

• Carbon Dioxide monitors to ensure appropriate ventilation 

• No non-essential visitors on site 

• Children will be seated in class groups for lunch time and other communal activities 

• Children will be asked to avoid unnecessary close physical contact when playing 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding during these rapidly changing and 
difficult times.  
 
Adam Hill 
 
Principal 
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